
City of Orange 

Community Development Department 

   

Memo 
 

To:  Chair Fox and Members of the Design Review Committee 

From: Jennifer Le, Senior Planner 

Thru:  Leslie Roseberry, Planning Manager 

Date: July 9, 2013 

Re:  Request for a Continuance- DRC No. 4665-12 

 

The Applicant is requesting a continuance of DRC No. 4665-12, City of Orange 

Marywood Pump Station, to the August 21, 2013 DRC meeting.  

 

 

 

http://www.cityoforange.org/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=13083

